TO: Blount County Commissioners

FROM: Jeff Headrick
Blount County Highway Superintendent

RE: Requesting to Fund the TEAP Grant

DATE: August 23, 2023

Blount County Highway Department was awarded the Tire Environmental Act
Program (TEAP) grant in the amount of $160,000.00. This grant is 80/20 which
makes Blount County’s portion is $40,000. This grant will begin the process of
making create a place for Blount County citizens to recycle their used tires. Thus
prolonging the life of our current landfill.
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Jeff Headrick
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1227 McArthur Rd
Maryville, TN 37807
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